
DO YOU CARE FOR A 
YOUNG PERSON? 

DO YOU WORRY THEY 
MAY GO MISSING?

We understand nothing is more worrying or 
distressing than when a young person goes missing 

and does not return home when expected.

The Philomena Protocol is here to help locate the young person and return them to safety. 
We work in partnership with carers and police to find a young person when they go missing. 

For more information visit 
www.avonandsomerset.police.uk/philomena-protocol-safeguarding-young-people

or email MissingPersons@avonandsomerset.police.uk
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